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Apologies, this email was not delivered initially - I hope this is now the correct email address, and that it will 
still be included in any amendments. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Wendy Williams 
  

From:  
To: idf@winchester.gov.uk 
Subject: Colden Common VDS 
Date: Mon, 17 Sep 2012 15:32:55 +0000 
 
Dear Steve 
 
I understand you are the person to contact regarding amendments to the Colden Common 
VDS. As I am very keen to keep the Upper Moors meadows in Brambridge in their existing 
and original habitat, I think the description of a Colden Common 'triangle' that includes the 
Brambridge meadows between Church Lane, Upper Moors and Spring Lane should be 
removed from the VDS. 
These areas are officially countryside outside of the established Colden Common 
settlement boundary and should be very clearly defined as that. These meadows are of 
great environmental, historic and aesthetic value and need to be described as such in the 
VDS. 
  
I hope you consider this point in the VDS. 
 
Many thanks for your help in this matter. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Wendy Williams 
 

 
Upper Moors Road 
Brambridge 
Eastleigh 
SO50 6HW 
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